
CITY OF STAMFORD
OFFICE OF ADMINISTRATION

PL'RCHASING UErARTMEM

Date: January 7, 2019

To: Michael Handler, Director of Administration
David Martin, Mayor
Richard Freedman, Chairman, Board of Finance
Matthew Quinones, President, Board of Representatives

Re: Contracts Tracking Report for the Period: July 1, 2018 - December 31, 2018

In accordance with the Purchasing Ordinance, included herewith is the Contracts
Tracking Report.

(1) A list of all valid and approved contracts for goods and services, which are likely
to exceed $100,000.00 listed by contractor or service provider.

(2) The expiration date of all such contracts, if applicable.
(3) The scope of services for all such contracts.
(4) The compensation provided for in all such contracts.

Please keep in mind that the term "Year to Date Added / Actual Expense" as used in
all of the Biannual Reports generally refers to purchase orders that are either
issued, increased, decreased or cancelled.

In addition, the Purchasing Ordinance requires the Contracts Compliance Officer to list
contractors and service providers who are providing goods and services without a
contract. To my knowledge, there are no contractors or service providers that are
providing services to the City without a contract.

ownsenNatas

Contract Compliance Officer

Cc: Erik Larson, Purchasing Agent
Lyda Ruijter, Town & City Clerk




































































































